
 

Permission Slip – Year 4 5 6          Date: 1st March 2017  
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Trip to The Hive Youth Zone:  Monday 27th March 2017 
 
The children in Years 4, 5 & 6 have been invited to visit The Hive, Wirral’s brand new youth zone.  The new 
centre, in Birkenhead by the fire station, is due to open on 8th April and children will be able to meet the 
staff and have a look around and see what facilities are going to be on offer. 
 
If you would like to see for yourself, please visit their website: www.thehiveyouthzone.org 
 
Children will be travelling by bus, leaving at 1pm and returning at 2.50 pm.  
 
Please could you complete the slip below giving permission for your child to attend.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Mr Motyka   Miss Williams   Miss Heywood   Mrs Daniels-Jones  
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
The Hive: Monday 27th March 2017 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………….. Class ………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the visit to The Hive. 

 

My child has no known medical condition (please tick as appropriate)  

OR 

My child has the following medical conditions: ………………………………………………..……….. 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………….. Parent/Carer       Date: ………………………………..…… 
 
 
PRINT NAME: ……………………………………………………………..…...         
 
Emergency Contact No. (for this trip): …………………………..………….. 
 
Declaration: 
I understand that the teacher in charge of the group will be acting in ‘loco parentis’ and in the event of an accident I agree to my child receiving 
emergency treatment which may include the use of anaesthetics and blood transfusions, as considered necessary by the medical authorities 
present. 
 
I understand that the Metropolitan Borough of Wirral is insured in respect of its legal liabilities only, and that there is no personal accident or 
other cover. 

 

http://www.thehiveyouthzone.org/

